FAW News January 9, 2024



Dear Families of Father Andrew White School,

I hope that you enjoyed the feast of the Epiphany with your family! There is so much we can learn from the visit of the Magi to our Savior.

"The Magi were called by God to encounter the Savior of the World, just as each of us is called to encounter Jesus. God used something familiar to them as an instrument of their calling, the stars. God often uses those things most familiar to us to call us to Himself. Recall that many of the Apostles were fishermen, and Jesus helped them to understand their mission by making them 'fishers of men'. In our own lives, God is constantly calling us to seek Him out; to worship Him, thank Him and love Him. In what way is God calling you and I to follow Him? Sometimes when we hear God's voice, we ignore Him. Sometimes we reject Him. Sometimes we are indifferent to Him. Let's be attentive to how God is inviting us to a deeper trust, surrender and worship of Him." (excerpts from My Catholic Life, Jan. 7)

Wishing all a beautiful new year full of special encounters with Jesus, as we seek to know Him better.

Sincerely,

Janet Szoch

Principal